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Grant Information: 

• The second quarter of the 2019 grant ended March 31st. 

• The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) released state funding allocations for the 

upcoming grant year (2019-2020); PHHS, as a whole, incurred a 7% reduction, so all states will receive 

reduced funding amounts in the upcoming year. 

• CDPHP will be working with partners on the upcoming grant years budget and work plans. 

Evaluation and Reporting: 

• Quarter 2 reports will be coming in soon from partners.  

• The Annual Progress Report (APR) for the current grant cycle was submitted on February 1st. 

Success Stories: 

• The success story was submitted to CDC on February 1st. 

 


